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Mon, Feb 14th  Valentine’s Day Mon, Feb 28th  Jump Rope For Heart Event 
Mon, Feb 21st  Family Day – School is Closed Mar 14 – 18  School Closure Week  
Wed, Feb 23rd  Pink Shirt Day Mar 21 – 25  Spring Break – School Closed 
Fri, Feb 25th  Pro- D Day – Classes not in Session Mon, Mar 28  School Opens after Spring Break

 
Hip Hop 
All classes participated in Hip hop this week. Ask your child to show you their new dance moves. 
  

Weather 
Please make sure your child is well equipped for the rain. Students go outside to get 

fresh air and exercise regardless of rain. Please make sure they have raincoats, not 

hoodies and proper footwear.   
  

Late Arrivals  
We hope to see all our students arrive on time for school. First thing in the morning is the time when 

teachers set up the shape of the day. When students arrive late, this process is disrupted and/or 

students miss an important part of the day. 
  

As adults, we role-model for our children. Being prompt for appointments, work, and school is an 

exercise in role modeling and practicing social responsibility.  

 
Please help us by ensuring that your child(ren) arrive at school on time each morning to facilitate 

the teaching and learning process. There is a welcoming bell at 8:25 a.m. and then a second bell at 

8:30 a.m. to indicate the start of class.  

 
Kindness Month Continues  
Author Lewis Carroll wrote “One of the 

deepest secrets of life is that all that is really 

worth doing is what we do for others.”   
  
Students and staff were all invited to take 

part in “Acts of Kindness Month” and have 

been flooding the school with kind deeds.   

  
We are so very proud of our students and 

hope to continue to hear about all of their 

kind deeds for the rest of the month and 

year.  
 
Please continue to talk to your children about 

the importance of kindness in all we do.   
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Kindergarten Registration 
If you have a child who attends here and a younger sibling(birth year 
2017) who will be starting kindergarten in September, you will need to 
enroll them. It is not automatic.  

Registration began MONDAY, JANUARY 10th, 2022. Children who will turn 
five years old before January 1st, 2023 are eligible to begin school in 
September 2022. The Surrey School District is only using a web-based 
online registration form.  
 
Please click the link here to complete the online registration for Kindergarten registration. When registering, 
please remember to select 2022-2023 school year. 
 
Documents Required: 

1. Proof of birthdate for the student (birth certificate or passport) 
2. Proof of guardianship as shown on child’s birth certificate, or other appropriate legal documentation such 

as landed immigrant document or guardian ship order 
3. Proof of Citizenship for both the parent and student (Canadian Birth Certificate, Citizenship Card Passport, 

Landed Immigrant Document, Permanent Resident Card, Enhanced Driver’s License or Enhanced 
Identification Card) 

4. Proof of residence of parent/guardian  
a. Three pieces of identification showing the address of residence within school catchment 

(purchase or rental agreement, utility bill, driver’s license, etc.) 
b. One of the three pieces above must be government issued in order to complete the registration 

(BC Driver’s license, BCID, BC Care Card, etc.) 
5. Documents that are helpful, but not required 

a. Health Documents (Care card, immunization records, medical condition information) 
 
 

https://www.surreyschools.ca/schools/goldstonepark/NewsEvents/Newsletters/Documents/New%20Student%20Registration.pdf

